APPENDIX - F

Mr. C.H. Tobin 01582 546017

clive.tobin@luton.gov.uk

CHT/BS/21/383

The Company Secretary
Bling Nightclub Limited
Registered Office
The Mall
Church Street
LUTON
LU1 3JG

Legal Services Town Hall Luton LU1 2BQ

DX: 5926 Luton

Tel: 01582 54 66 53 **Fax**: 01582 54 69 94

Email: legaladminunit@luton.gov.uk

BY HAND & BY FAX TO DADS SOLICITORS: 01277 631055

29 October 2014

Dear Sir / Madam

RE: APPLICATION FOR EXPEDITED REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE BLING – CHURCH STREET, LUTON LU1 3BW

I am writing to give a summary of the decision of the Council's Licensing Panel in relation to the representations made by your company following the imposition of interim steps suspending the licence for the above premises.

The Panel considered this matter on Monday 27 October at which time they heard from PC Read of Bedfordshire Police and from Mr David Dadds, Solicitor on behalf of your company as Premises Licence Holder. Others were present to assist these representatives.

At that time the Panel determined that the interim steps should remain in place until the determination of the full review of the premises licence. The hearing of that application will now take place on Monday 17 November 2014 at the Council's Offices. Full details of the time and location will be sent to you shortly. It has been necessary to change the date to the lack of availability of officers to attend the hearing.

For the avoidance of doubt, the panel's previous decision to suspend the licence remains in effect.

If you are in any doubt as to your course of action, you should take <u>independent</u> legal advice.

Yours faithfully

Mr. C.H. Tobin Senior Solicitor